
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Manager Engineering Services 
City of Gosnells 
PO Box 662 
GOSNELLS  WA  6990 
 
 
Attention: Senior Transport and Road Safety Officer 
 
Dear Manager Engineering Services, 
 
Closure of a thoroughfare – Barrett Street, Southern River – 20 May – 12 August 2024  
 
I/we wish to make the following submission in relation to the closure of the above 
thoroughfare (tick as appropriate):  
 
No objection to the proposal 
 

 

Object to the proposal 
 

 

Comment on the proposal 
 

 

 
Comments:  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Signed: Date: 

Name:  

Property address:  

Email:  

Contact phone number:  

Do you own or occupy the above 
address:  
 

 

Submissions must be received by the City no later than 5pm 9 May 2024.  

 
As this matter does not require a Council decision, details you provide on this form will 
not be publicly available.  




